



Director, Real Estate
Facilities Planning and Construction
P - 619-278-6724
gfuller@sandi.net

SENT VIA E-MAIL TO: afield@sandiego.gov

April 15, 2025

Mr. Andy Field Director, Parks and Recreation 202 C Street, MS 39 San Diego, CA 92101

Re: San Diego Unified Solar Project at Hearst Elementary

Dear Andy,

San Diego Unified School District will begin the solar installation project at Hearst Elementary on or about April 28, 2025. While this work will not prevent public use or City maintenance of the joint use field, the solar panels will be placed within the joint use area. It is our understanding that the existing permit with Navajo Softball is scheduled to end on April 26, 2025, prior to this project commencing.

Please see the attached plan detailing the temporary fencing layout and the location of the new panels. All areas will be restored to the same or better condition upon project completion, which is expected by October 31, 2025.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Best,

Gene Fuller

Director, Real Estate

Sene W. Liller

San Diego Unified School District

c: J. Abbott

L. Bradshaw

L. Dulgeroff

S. Scoggins

T. Tincknell

Red indicates project area with temporary fencing. Purple arrow indicates path of travel for construction. Green indicates staging area inside temporary fencing. Solar panels are indicated as C1 and C2.

